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Gold Class 

We have also continued to develop our skills in My computing enjoying using switches to make 

things work and playing games on the IPADs.  

In My World, we have also been exploring the story of Moses and Passover and Noah’s Ark, using 

sensory stories to explore these topics.  

We have also all continued to work hard on our phonics, some of us have enjoyed doing some work 

around the book Errol’s Garden and working on reacting to sounds, others have been working on 

phase 2 and 3 work.  

 

This month we have enjoyed making pizza in food technology, we concentrated on exploring the 

different ingredients and showing preference to them.    We also have enjoyed doing lots of mark 

making, we particularly enjoyed using toy cars whose wheels were covered in paint down a ramp to make 

some marks.  


